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August 22, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear New and Returning Student: 

 

Welcome to the 2022 fall semester! We are very excited to have you join the Texas College 

community and look forward to having a very active and productive academic year. Due to 

recent inclement weather throughout the State of Texas, classes will begin on Monday, August 

29, 2022; just make sure you have completed the Registration Process. 

 

Remember, there is still time for you to participate in the on-campus living experience and 

become more involved with the campus community, but hurry and sign-up quickly because the 

rooms are going fast. Thus, the residence halls are open and we encourage reserving your 

space today! The link for the Housing Application (https://www.texascollege.edu/housing-

application) has been inserted for your use. Please complete the application and pay the Housing 

Fee ($300.00) to reserve your space.  

 

Additionally, all students must submit proof of a negative COVID-19 test that has been taken 

within 24 hours prior to arriving at the College. Any student without proof of a negative test will 

be tested upon entering the campus and prior to being permitted to register or move into the 

housing facilities (Testing on campus is provided until 3:00pm Monday-Friday). Lastly, best 

wishes on your academic success and good luck on achieving your educational goals. 
 *All students arriving after business hours, without verification that the housing fee has been paid will 

be required to submit a Money Order for the $300.00 prior to being assigned a room. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cynthia Marshall-Biggins, Ed.D. 

Vice President Student Affairs         
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